
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

2023 Term 4 Week 9    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our last day with students and last note for 2023. 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your support, encouragement and dedication throughout this 
year. 

We would especially like to offer our best wishes to departing families. All the very best in your new 
adventures and schools. We offer our graduating students much happiness in their new schools next year. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with you all. 

Sincere thanks to the School Advisory Council and Aranmore Parents’ Association and Parent Volunteers. 
Special thanks to Mrs Jayne Taylor and Mrs Tennille Mitsopoulos who stepped down from the Advisory 
Council. We acknowledge and thank them for their contributions and support of our school community. 
 
Last night’s Christmas and end of year celebration was a delightful spectacle! Thank you for joining in our 
celebration. The children were wonderful! It was great to see so many families catching up and enjoying 
the concert. Another showcase of the great talents of our students. Thank you very much to Miss O’Hara, 
Mrs Morisco and all the staff who helped make this a fun and entertaining evening! 
 
A very BIG thank you to the staff for the delicious sausage sizzle, helping to make dinner time easier for 
families! 
 
Reports are distributed today. We hope that you have rich and praising conversations with your child about 
their growth and achievements this year.  
 
This afternoon we say goodbye not only to our Year 6s, but also to Miss O’Hara, Miss Lee, Miss Bourke, 
Miss Fox, Mrs Foreman and Mr DiDomenico. We offer them much happiness and Christmas blessings in all 
that you do! 

On Tuesday the School Choir visited Rosewood Aged Care. The choir was thrilled to sing to the residents to 
bring a little Christmas joy and cheer to their day! Have a look at our Instagram and Facebook Pages. 

 

 

2024 Enrolments continue to arrive every day! This is good news! If you know of a family looking to enrol 
their child in our wonderful school, please ask them to contact the office as soon as possible, no later than 
14 December. We do have a waiting list for Year 2.  

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK MORNING TEA 

2024 Open Morning Tuesday 30 January 
9:00-10:00am Hope to see you there! 
Come and say hello to your teacher and 
classmates and have a peak at what your 
classroom might look like. 

 



Please mark these 2024 Pupil Free days in your calendar: 

Friday   1 March  

Tuesday  4 June 

Friday   28 June 

Friday   20 September 

Friday   8 November 

Dispute and complaints 

Ought a concern or query arise, parents and carers are required to meet with class teachers for discussion 
and clarification. Ought matters be difficult to resolve, parents and carers are asked to follow the school’s 
dispute and complaints procedure, easily accessed on the school website. All CEWA Ltd policies can be 
found on the CEWA website: www.cewa.edu.au 

School Uniform 

Full implementation of the new uniform begins Wednesday 31 January 2024 

Our school uniform has always been integral to the sense of belonging to our Aranmore family. Students 
wear their uniform with great pride and are easily recognised in the community. All students are required to 
wear our school uniform. The expectations are: 

• students’ haircuts are conservative and not coloured 
• black school shoes are school shoes, not black runners 
• hair that is longer than the collar is tied back, and hair is clipped or pulled away from the face. 

 
The school supports families who require assistance providing their child with the correct uniform. Please 
contact the office ought you require assistance. 

Important Dates 2024 
 
15 January  School Office Opens 
30 January  Open Morning for all children 9:00-10:00am 
31 January  Term 1 Commences   8:30am 
   PP-Year 6 Swimming Lessons begin 
5 February  Pre-Kindergarten begins 
7 February  Parent Teacher Information evening 
 
 
 


